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May 25, 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
The district is reviewing its communications effort to ensure 
you are getting the information you need, when and how 
you need it.   
Parents, staff and students are invited to provide feedback 
by completing a quick survey 
 
 
Don’t delay…the deadline is May 28th! 
 
Thank you for your time. 
Please take our 
communications survey 
The district is reviewing its communications efforts to 
ensure you are getting the information you need, when and 
how you need it. 
 
Parents, staff and students are invited to provide feedback 
Don't delay... the deadline is May 28! 
	
 


